
   

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Back in presence the Annual Meeting of Consob with the financial market 

Scheduled on Tuesday, 21 June at the Italian Stock Exchange - Palazzo Mezzanotte 

Anti-COVID protections remain: fewer seats in the hall. The event also in streaming 

 

The usual annual meeting of Consob with the financial market is back in presence. 

 

After two years in which the event was held at a distance, on the web, in compliance with anti-

COVID safety measures, this year, for the first time since 2019, Consob adopts back the in-presence 

formula. 

 

The event is scheduled on Tuesday 21 June, H. 11:00 a.m., at Palazzo Mezzanotte, the historic 

headquarters of the Italian Stock Exchange. 

 

As a precaution, the hall will be occupied to a lesser extent than its effective capacity. 

The event will be broadcast in live streaming. 

 

Rome, 4 April 2022 

 


